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The award-winning Bridging Generations project brought Harry Ainlay High School students and GEF residents
together to share stories, portraits, and experiences. The collaboration celebrated intergenerational connections
and concluded with a public showcase at Southgate Centre and City Hall. Thanks to the United Way of the
Alberta Capital Region’s ‘Make Your Mark’ program for supporting this meaningful project.

Watch the United Way’s video of the Southgate exhibit opening to see how the students and seniors celebrated
together. Click here 🎥.
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Bridging Generations: Students and Seniors Connect

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mpz48sol2sImpz48sol2sI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mpz48sol2sImpz48sol2sI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mpz48sol2sI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mpz48sol2sI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mpz48sol2sI

